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Comments: The telephone gap logging project should not happen. Old and older growth forest are important for

maintaining the air quality, the habitat for both people and animals, (long trail)  water quality for surrounding

areas and so much more. What will be left will be slash runoff and an area likely to be overrun with invasive

species.   

This is a terrible project.

 


